
TRUMP’S AMERICA:
RACISM, IMPERIOUS
POLICE AND CNN UNDER
ARREST IN MINNEAPOLIS
There
is a
surrea
l
situat
ion
going
down
in
Minnea
polis.
The
CNN crew covering it was literally arrested on
live air. Not all of them understand you, just
the reporter, Oscar Jimenez, that was a
minority, the white correspondent a few feet
away was, of course, not. The stormtroopers,
and, yes that is exactly what they look and are
acting like, were totally polite to the white
guy.

And then they arrested the CNN camera guy
documenting the bizarre arrest of the
correspondent. While doing so, the camera was on
the ground, still live, documenting it all for
posterity. You could then see the camera being
dragged off by a state trooper, still on and
broadcasting. As I said, surreal.

When last seen the CNN camera was still on and
broadcasting from a black space that appears to
be the trunk of a police car. I guess the
camera, though hostage to thugs, at least is
alive and does not have a knee on its neck.

As they say, the situation is developing…..

Wait, there is an update! The camera is now in
an elevator, and still live!

https://www.emptywheel.net/2020/05/29/trumps-america-racism-imperious-police-and-cnn-under-arrest-in-minneapolis/
https://www.emptywheel.net/2020/05/29/trumps-america-racism-imperious-police-and-cnn-under-arrest-in-minneapolis/
https://www.emptywheel.net/2020/05/29/trumps-america-racism-imperious-police-and-cnn-under-arrest-in-minneapolis/
https://www.emptywheel.net/2020/05/29/trumps-america-racism-imperious-police-and-cnn-under-arrest-in-minneapolis/
https://www.emptywheel.net/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/0.jpeg


Oh, and what could have fomented all this? Yeah,
The American President:
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